
 

Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service 

 Dakota, Davis, And Rock City, Fire Districts 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Board of Trustees of the Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service shall hold a joint meeting 

between Davis, Dakota, and Rock City February 4, 2020 at 7:15 P.M. to discuss possible referendum and funding options 

for Tri-District Ambulance at the Tri-District Ambulance building located at the corner of Hwy 75 and Main St. in Rock 

City, IL. 61070   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            AGENDAAGENDAAGENDAAGENDA    

 

Letter from Attorney and forms supplied to move forward with referendum 

Setup committee to come up with a list of questions and answers 

 

 

 

    


